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July 11, 2018 
 
 
Ms. Gwen Pinson 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Post Office Box 615 
Frankfurt, KY  40602-0615 
 
Dear Secretary Pinson: 
 
Attached for filing with the Commission is a tariff page that revises AT&T Corp.’s 
("AT&T") Local Exchange Services Tariff to become effective on August 1, 2018. 
 
The revision can be found on the following page: 
 
 Section 7 – 11th Revised Page 2 
 
With this filing, AT&T proposes to increase the rate for All In One Local Service-Plan K. 
 
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Schnettgoecke 
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